
SHIRE  OF  SHARK  BAY 

NOTICE OF INTENTION TO IMPOSE 

DIFFERENTIAL RATES 

 
In accordance with section 6.36 of the Local Government Act 1995, the Shire of Shark Bay 
hereby gives notice of its intention to impose differential rates in the 2024/2025 financial 
year. 
 
Details of the proposed Minimum rates and Rate in the Dollar for each rating category are as 
follows: 

 
Category Proposed rate 

in the Dollar 
$ 
 

Proposed 
Minimum 
Payment 

$ 
GRV Rateable Property 0.1063 950.00 
GRV Other 0.1170 950.00 
UV Rateable Property 0.1575 950.00 
UV Rateable Property Pastoral 0.1050 950.00 
UV Rateable Property Mining / Exploration 0.2100 950.00 

 
 
A statement of the Objects and Reasons for the proposed rates and minimum payment is 
available for inspection at the Shire of Shark Bay’s administration office during normal office 
hours or can be found on Council’s website at www.sharkbay.wa.gov.au . 
 
Submissions by electors or ratepayers, in respect of the proposed rate or minimum payment 
should be addressed to: 
 
Chief Executive Officer 
Shire of Shark Bay 
65 Knight Terrace 
DENHAM  WA  6537 
 
Submissions need to be made to Council within twenty one (21) days of this notice and close 
at 4pm on Monday 22 July 2024. 
 
 
Dale Chapman 
Chief Executive Officer 
 
 
 
 

http://www.sharkbay.wa.gov.au/

